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                                         AGENDA 
Planning Board 

Boscawen Municipal Complex 
June 5, 2018 at 6:00pm 

 
6-7pm Training with James Raymond:   

• Conducting a Meeting 
• 91-A Review 

 
New Business:  

• 7:00 Fred Reagan, Facilities Director Merrimack Valley School District 
o Discussion on access road 

• 7:15 Mike Tardiff, CNHRPC 
o  ZO and the PB Regulations 

• 7:45 Resubmission of an application for Lot Line Adjustment & Subdivision Plan 
submitted by Mary Pearson, Dorothy Sweatt, Linda Riel & Dorothy E. Sweatt 
Trust, Boscawen NH, Map 94, Lots 21 & 21 A, with the location of the properties at  
8 & 38 Long St in a AR zone.   

• Site Plan Revocation-81B 35 
• Meeting Date Changes 

 
Future Business: 

• Upcoming Applications (BCC) 
• Parking on King St 
• Natural Resources Chapter 

 
Next Meeting is scheduled for July 10, 2018 (second week in July).  

 
 
 
Should you have any questions, please contact Linda at 

lchandonnet@townofboscawen.org or Kellee at keasler@townofboscawen.org  
 
Please check the website @ www.townofboscawen.org or the Planning & Community 
Development office for any recent updates, prior to the meeting. 
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